
Viking for a Day   
October 12, 2018  |  9:30 a.m. – 1:30 p.m. 
Eighth grade boys are invited to participate in our 
annual Viking for a Day program. Students will 
transition through short, interactive lessons from our 
faculty and experience a “day in the life”  
of a Central Catholic student. Viking for a Day is a 
great way for prospective students to become  
familiar with Central Catholic before returning with 
parents for Open House in November.

Open House  
November 11, 2018  |  11:30 a.m. – 2:30 p.m. 
Prospective students and their families are invited 
to tour the campus, meet with teachers and coaches, 
and learn more about Central Catholic High School. 
Students in all grades are welcome to attend.
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Men of Faith. Men of Scholarship. Men of Service.

BAM! (Because Academics Matter) 
Saturdays  
Oct. 6, Oct. 27 & Nov. 3  |  8:30 a.m. – 12:30 p.m. 
The BAM! Summer Enrichment Program, our 
two-week summer academics program for boys 
entering 7th and 8th grades, will return on Saturday 
mornings throughout the year. Each 4-hour long 
session will cover a different topic – register your 
son for one session or all four! 
 

8th Grade Placement Test  
December 15, 2018  |  9 a.m. – noon 
All 8th grade students are required to complete the 
online application to register for the placement test. 
Applications for 8th grade students will be available 
on Oct. 15, 2018. 

Register for these events and learn more: 

 centralcatholicHS.com/admissions


